
ONTARIOPiiWER
GENERATION

700 University Avenue, Toronto. Ontario M5G 1X6

August 21, 2008

VIA COURIER

Ms Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Colin Anderson
Director

Ontario Regulatory Affairs

Tel: 41&-592·3328 Fax: 416-592-8519
fQlin.anderson@ow.CQITl

Re: EB·2007-0905 OPG Payment Amounts for Prescribed Facilities
Energy Probe - Cost Claim

Ontario Power Generation (OPG) has completed its review of the August 12, 2008
cost claim submitted by Energy Probe.

OPG has no objection to the claim, as submitted.

Best Regards,

c1
Colin And~nA-

c. David Macintosh - Case Manager Energy Probe


